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Dear Sebastopol City Council:

I am in full support of the revision of Sebastopol zoning ordinance to prohibit the
building or expansion of gas stations in Sebastopol.  With our planet already plunging
into the abyss of global climate change, this is the least we can do.

Thank you for all your hard work on this and other issues.  I am so grateful to live in
such a progressive-minded city.

Sincerely,
Pamela Gentry

Sebastopol




